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31 January 2025 
 
 

Semi submerged vessel in the Port of Marsamxett - Hazard to Navigation 
 

 
Reference is made to BA Chart 177 – Valletta Harbours 
 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that there is a 
semi-submerged vessel in the Port of Marsamxett in the vicinity of:  
 
  Latitude (N)    Longitude (E) 
 
  35º 53’.878    014º 30’.212 
 
 
Whilst every effort is being made to rectify the matter at the earliest convenience, 
mariners are to give a wide berth of at least 25m, navigate with caution and keep a sharp 
lookout when navigating in the vicinity. 
 
 
 
Charts Affected: BA 177. 
 
 
Positions are referred to WGS84 DATUM                                         
 
 
 


